
PUBLIC MEETING
BOSTON REGION METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION – 

TRANSPORTATION-PLANNING PROCESS

You are invited to participate in an evaluation of the transportation-planning process in the 
Boston region.

Every four years, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit 
Administration (FTA) are required by law to review the metropolitan planning process 
conducted by the Boston Region MPO and its partners in order to certify that they are 
carrying out the process in accordance with all applicable Federal requirements. 

As part of the review, the federal agencies would like to hear the views of members of the 
public on how the metropolitan transportation-planning process is conducted in the Boston 
region. The FHWA and FTA are particularly interested in hearing from people who have 
participated in some aspect of the MPO’s work. 

Please attend the public meeting that will be conducted by the FHWA and FTA:

January 15, 2015, from 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM

Conference Rooms 2 and 3
State Transportation Building
10 Park Plaza
Boston, MA 02116

You may also submit your thoughts, comments, or observations before January 15, 2015, to:

	 FHWA:	 Pamela Stephenson, Division Administrator, FHWA			 
			   55 Broadway, 10th Floor, Cambridge, MA 02142			 

			   Email: michael.a.chong@dot.gov

					     OR

		  FTA:	 Mary Beth Mello, Regional Administrator, FTA
			   55 Broadway, Suite 920, Cambridge, MA 02142

			   Email: nicolas.garcia@dot.gov

For detailed schedules of public transportation services available for getting to and from the 
meeting, please visit the MBTA’s website, www.mbta.com, or call MBTA Customer Service 
at 617.222.3200 or 800.392.6100, or via TTY at 617.222.5146. Driving directions may be 
generated from Google Maps (https://maps.google.com). 

(over)



Meeting locations are accessible to people with disabilities and are near public transportation. 
Upon request (preferably two weeks in advance of the meeting), every effort will be made to 
provide accommodations such as assistive-listening devices, materials in accessible formats 
and in languages other than English, and interpreters of American Sign Language and 
other languages. If you’d like to request accommodations, please contact the MPO staff at 
617.973.7100 (voice), 617.973.7089 (TTY), 617.973.8855 (fax), or publicinformation@ctps.org 
(email).
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